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NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

Ottawa, May *3, 1932.Office of the Secretary-Treasurer

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal, ttue.

Dear Sir Arthur:
At the recent meeting of the Committee 

on Parasitic Research at Macdonald College, it was agree

mXÜ'SS: M bunf rtrtely,
it has been found that the Colloid Symposium, which is 
meeting in Canada this year in our new research labor­
atories, is holding its sessions from June lb-io 
inclusive, and it will, consequently, be extremely 
difficult for Dr. Tory to be at Macdonald College on 
the 17th of June. He has therefore asked me to inquire 
whether Monday, June 20, would be an equally convenien 
date for you and if not, whether you could suggest a 
date during the week beginning Monday, June 20, whic 
would be convenient.

I am sending a copy of this letter to 
Dean Barton for his information, in order to ensure that 
any date which may be fixed may be satisfactory to him 
and to the members of his staff who may be concerned.

Yours sincerely

Secretary-Treasurer.
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